
The San Francisquito Joint Powers Authority published a draft environmental impact report (Draft EIR) 
for the San Francisquito Creek Flood Protection, Ecosystem Restoration, and Recreation Project 
Upstream of Highway 101 (SCH# 2013062019) on April 22, 2019. Your agency received a copy of this 
document through the State Clearinghouse. ICF, the consulting firm, prepared the Draft EIR on behalf of 
the San Francisquito Joint Power Authority. ICF has inadvertently included confidential information on 
the location of an archaeological site in the Draft EIR that must be removed. To correct this error, we are 
asking that your agency remove the confidential information and replace with the page attached to this 
letter, and to destroy the page with confidential information. 

Please remove and replace the following page: 

• Appendix C, Figure 1, Page 6 

If you have any questions, please contact Len Materman, Executive Director, or Kevin Murray, Project 
Manager, at (650) 324-1972. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Govemofs Office of Planning & Research 

JUN 25 2019 

STATECLEAlilNijHQU E 

201 Mission Street, Suite 1500, San Francisco, CA 94105 USA +1.415.677.7100 +1.415.677.7177 fax icf.com 



FIGURE REDACTED 

Govemo(! Office of Planning & Researc, . 

JUN 2 5 2nm 
STATE CLEARINGHOUSE 


